
 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECTS   
Week of January 28, 2019 

 
 
Raisinville Township 
 

North Custer Road between Baldwin Road and Doty Road 
 
The countywide tree removal contractor (CHOP) will be performing tree removals on 
North Custer Road starting Monday, January 28th. The road will be closed to through 
traffic during daytime hours. Local traffic, including school buses will be 
accommodated, with potential minor delays. Due to the low traffic volume, there will 
be no posted detour. Weather permitting the work should be completed by the end of 
the work day on Friday, February 1st. 
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